
HANOVER VILLAGE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 

DATE: 8/9/2023 

 

Meeting Place: Hanover Village Hall 

Attendees: Mike Spaulding, Bill Fry, Traverse Hartshorn 

Guests:  

Topic: Regular Monthly Meeting 

There are 51 customers in arrears for a total of $7334.02. 

The plant is still running well and we made permit last month. 

Buckeye power has completed their maintenance as well as changed the cooling system fluids 

in the generator motors. 

The South Main Street lift station line to the sewer plant plugged last Saturday, 8/5/23 and we 

have been working on it every since. At about 5:00 PM this Wednesday evening, we finally got 

it cleared enough to pump to the sewer plant. 

We have had two different contractors working on it as well as Wesco hauling fluids from the 

lift station to the sewer plant daily. 

We will be working on having cleanouts in the line to clear it if this ever happens again. 

I would like to thank Mike Spaulding, Lynn’s General Services, Wesco and Joe Hickman for their 

hours and hours of support during this trying time. 

 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM. 

 

 

 


